TO:

Company name

FROM:

Heather Tetro, NPAC

RE:

Evaluations

DATE:

February 10, 1998

I am evaluating the Economic Development that NPAC/InfoMall has provided to your company; I would appreciate your input on the following related items.

· How well is your business progressing in the areas of:


Revenue

Employees

Product/services offering

Customer based

· The value of NPAC/InfoMall that has helped you reach certain goals or  innovate new opportunities

· The success of growth for your company  in 1997

· What can NPAC/InfoMall do help your business succeed in 1998

· Comments and concerns 

